
 

 

 
 
No: 418/22 
 
 
21st October 2022 
 
 
TO:  ALL POSTAL BRANCHES 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague 

 
UPDATE ON NATIONAL DISPUTES  
 
Further to LTB 415/22, which contained an exchange of correspondence with the CEO Simon 
Thompson, please see our response to his letter of the 19th October.   
 
Please ensure this response is circulated to Representatives and members in all workplaces.  We 
will keep you updated on developments, including with ACAS. 

 
Any enquiries on the above should be addressed to General Secretary at jdunn@cwu.org and 
Andy Furey, Acting Deputy General Secretary (Postal) at hford@cwu.org. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 

   
Dave Ward     Andy Furey 
General Secretary    Acting Deputy General Secretary (P) 

     
 
Mark Baulch    Carl Maden    Davie Robertson 
Assistant Secretary   Assistant Secretary   Assistant Secretary 
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